Dear School Board Members and Pana Community,

I want to first thank you for allowing me the opportunity to teach in your school district for the past 5 years. I have made great friends, worked with great colleagues, and educated many incredible young adults. However, this will be my last year serving this district. I have accepted a position as a science teacher at East Peoria Community High School for the 2021-2022 school year. This decision was not made because of any event or issues with the district, but instead because it will put me significantly closer to my family and the area I grew up. I am excited about this position because it seems like a great fit for me, but I will miss the Pana community greatly. My resignation will be effective August 6, 2021.

Math Jan 1 2/22/21 Mason Tennell